
Happy New Year 2025!

November 2024 marked the launch of our
Panettone for Good fundraiser, and we could
not be happier to share the results.

Together, we sold over 1,000 Italian holiday
cakes, raising a remarkable $22,000 to
sustain our society’s vital work to bring hope
and positively transform the lives of families
in need.

Your generosity and support made this
success possible. Thank you for being part of
a community that truly cares.  

Here is to another year of making a
difference together!

As we reflect on the impact we
have made together, we are
thrilled to share some recent
highlights:

Since July 2024, Social &
Community Care (SCC) has
welcomed 9 new clients,
providing them with regular food
rations or NTUC vouchers. 

Beyond essential aid, these
individuals have benefitted from
monthly counselling sessions and
joined our group work activities,
fostering community and support.

A Sweet Milestone to
Begin 2025 🎉

What other festival food do you enjoy? Share
with me at solomon_kang@ecss.org.sg

Our Social & Community Care

Meanwhile, our Young Shoots programme
continues to nurture young minds.   In
December 2024, our students from the needy
families  experienced the joy of a Christmas
shopping spree at Popular Bookshop,
followed by an enriching visit to the National
Museum, thanks to our dedicated volunteers.  

One delighted mother shared, “My child
thoroughly enjoyed the day!”

Through these moments, we see the
profound difference our collective efforts
make. Thank you for being an essential part
of this journey.

Let us keep making a difference together!

Together, We have Made a Difference 🌟



Happy Chinese New Year 2025

May this new year bring you prosperity, good health, and joy.
Happy New Year 2025!

新年快乐, 幸福安康

Greetings


